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After School Clubs 

Wednesday 25th August 2021 

Dear Parents,  

It was wonderful to welcome your children back to school today and fantastic to meet so many of you at the 

school gate. The staff and I are really looking forward to school getting back to normal and being able to do 

all of the wonderful things that make school such a great place to be.  

With that in mind, we have put together a comprehensive offering of after school clubs for the year. The 

majority of these clubs will be run by our teaching and support staff – we will also have some additional clubs 

run by external professionals at a later date. Please see the table below for the clubs we will offer and what 

year groups these will be available to. Most clubs will be free or a small cost may apply. More clubs will be 

added at a later date.  

Name of Club Staff Member Half Term Year groups  Day (after school unless stated) 

Choir Mr Fox Autumn 1 3-6 Thursday – Before school 

Craft Club Miss Toon Autumn 1 EYFS - 6 Tuesday 

Netball Mrs Linnett Autumn 1 4-6 Wednesday 

Football Mr Fox Autumn 1 4-6 Friday Lunchtime 

Cooking Miss Garratt and 
Mrs Walker 

Autumn 2 2-4 Monday 

Yoga/ 
Meditation 

Mrs Meredith Autumn 2 EYFS – 6 Thursday 

Sky Dance  Miss Smith Spring 1 
(Dependent 
upon the date of 
the sky dance 
competition) 

4-6 Tuesday 

Tae Kwon Do Miss Simms Spring 2 2-6 Thursday 

Gardening Mrs Dewick Summer 1 EYFS – 6 Wednesday 

Dance Miss Hill Summer 1 EYFS – 3 Tuesday 

Art Miss Stansfield 
and Mrs Mitchell 

Summer 2 EYFS - 2 Thursday  

 

Alongside the clubs above, additional clubs run by external providers will be added at a later date. All places 

at clubs will be bookable through Arbor when the club becomes available. Teachers will e-mail letters to you 

with specific information about their club before the club is due to start.  

mailto:office@gaddesby.bepschools.org


 

 

Gaddesby Primary School 
Ashby Road, Gaddesby, Leicester, LE7 4WF, 

Telephone: 01664 840253  E-mail: office@gaddesby.bepschools.org 

Website: www.gaddesby.leics.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Leigh Fox 

 

 

 

 

If there are any clubs that you feel that your children and others would enjoy, please get in touch and we’ll 

see if this is something that we can arrange in due course.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Leigh Fox 
Headteacher 
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